
THE CITY OF BRIDGEPORT WILL BE
HOSTING A FIREFIGHTER EXAMINATION

DURING FALL OF 2024

FOR MORE EXAM INFORMATION OR TO BE NOTIFIED WHEN THE
APPLICATION OPENS, CLICK HERE!

POTENTIAL APPLICANTS ARE ENCOURAGED TO BEGIN SEEKING THEIR
CANDIDATE PHYSICAL ABILITY TEST (CPAT) CERTIFICATE.

FOR MORE INFORMATION REGARDING THE CPAT, PLEASE VISIT:

www.portal.ct.gov/CFPC/Candidate-Physical-Ability-Test

OR

www.certifyfit.com/cpat/

https://www.bridgeportct.gov/government/departments/fire-department/make-shift-bfd
https://portal.ct.gov/cfpc/candidate-physical-ability-test
https://www.certifyfit.com/cpat/

